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Author’s response: 

Dear ACP editorial team, 

thank you for accepting our manuscript "Contrasting extremely warm and long-

lasting cold air anomalies in the North Atlantic sector of the Arctic during the 

HALO-(AC)³ campaign". As final changes, we have now also added the reference 

to the codes for the reproduction of the figures in the Code and data 

availability section. Could this manuscript please be added to the HALO-(AC)³ 

special issue (https://acp.copernicus.org/articles/special_issue1272.html)? 

 

On behalf of all authors and with best regards, 

Andreas Walbröl 

 


